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3.5.2024 

Crowning of Mary 

Thank you to our Mini Vinnie children for planning our Crowning of Mary service 

today.  As usual, our children were reverent and respectful.  Thank you so much 

for your generosity in providing flowers for this beautiful service.  These will 

also be used to decorate St. Kentigern’s church. 
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Collective Worship for families 

 

Please find below, the link to this week’s Collective Worship newsletter. 

 
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/ 

 

Right of the week 

 

Article 27 Adequate standard of living 

 

Every child has the right to a standard of living that is good enough to meet 

their physical, social and mental needs. Governments must help families who 

cannot afford to provide this.   

 

Caritas in Action Award 

This week, our Caritas in Action Award has been given to Gabby for being a 

shining example of kindness and patience.  This is a wonderful way of 

demonstrating the Catholic Social Teaching principle of Family and Community. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
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First Holy Communion Preparation  
 

Thank you to Father Michael who invited the children preparing for First Holy 

Communion to church this week. The children had a lovely time learning more 

about their special journey towards celebrating this Sacrament. 

 

 

World Earth Day  

 

Thank you to our Eco Team who helped plan and deliver a wonderful prayer and 

liturgy for both Key Stage One and Key Stage Two on World Earth Day. Your 

collective worship helped us to reflect as a school on how we can work together 

to protect our world.  
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Thank you, Year 5  

Year 5 have been learning all about the Eucharist and what it is a memorial of. 

To help the Year 3 children prepare for their First Holy Communion, they wrote 

guides explaining the importance of receiving Holy Communion and shared it with 

the children. 

 

 

A Message from Fr. Michael 

 

Hello and I hope we are all enjoying the weather. Isn’t it lovely to see and feel 

the sunshine. Now that the month of May is with us we have so much to enjoy. 

The children are busy preparing for their First Holy Communion in school and at 

home and in church.  This week, the children saw the heart of the parish and I 

tried to explain some of our traditions and history. We have crowned the statue 

of Our Blessed Lady in school and in church. Now we are about to celebrate the 

feast of the Ascension, the 40th day of Easter. A time to accept guidance and 

direction in our lives, to follow in the way of Our Lord which is the mission of 

every Catholic community and family. Have a Blessed weekend. St Kentigern, 

pray for us. 

 

With continued best wishes,                                                        

 
Mrs Muldoon 

Headteacher 


